
WALLA WALLA REGIONAL AIRPORT 

2008 ACCOMPLISHMENTS 

 
 

� Rehabilitated the south aviation ramp at a cost of $1,882,446 with the FAA providing 95% funding 
and the airport provided 5% funding.  Project included diamond grinding the concrete surface, 
repair/replace damaged concrete panels, joint sealing, stormwater drainage system and seal-coat 
refurbished concrete surface. 

 
� Installed a Precision Approach Path Indicator (PAPI) system on Runway 20 at a cost of $113,544 

with the FAA providing 95% of funding and the airport provided 5% funding.  System will enhance 
instrument landing capabilities. 

 
� Installed new Enhanced Taxiway Centerline Markings at a cost of $4,000.  FAA provided 95% 

funding and the airport provided 5%. 
 

� Building 206 @ 275 E. Aeronca Avenue re-roofed at a cost of $30,065. 
 

� Building 209 @ 301 E. Aeronca Avenue re-roofed at a cost of $36,317. 
 

� Building 210 @ 350 E. Beech Avenue re-roofed at a cost of $30,065. 
 

� Building 436 @ 150 W. Lear Avenue re-roofed at a cost of $13,790. 
 

� Building 910 @ 1320 F Street re-roofed at a cost of $6,208. 
 

� Constructed two additional wine incubator buildings at a cost of $755,000.  Port received a 
$492,500 state capital appropriation and airport funded remainder of costs.  Both buildings were 
leased upon completion to Cavu Cellars and Kontos Cellars. 

 
� Entered into a 50 year land lease agreement with Mannina Cellars.  

 
� Contracted with Walla Walla County to chip seal A Street at a cost of $12,000. 

 
� Received a Transportation Security Administration Grant to offset a portion of the airport's 

Security Coordinator position. 
 

� Received a grant from Washington State Department of Aviation to install a web camera on the 
terminal building at a cost of $4,600. 

 
� Six buildings received new fascia/trim and painting at a cost of $6,000. 

 
� Purchased a maintenance truck at a cost of $31,655. 

 
� Purchased an administrative vehicle at a cost of $22,300. 

 
� Installed new lighting on the Horizon Airlines aviation ramp at a cost of $3,905. 

 
� Installed glass entryway doors at airport restaurant at a cost of $17,480. 

 
� Commenced with airport terminal building recycling program. 

 
� Purchased and installed a new parshall flume at a cost of $2,751.  Flume measures waste 

leaving airport to be treated by the City of Walla Walla. 



 
� Installed two new overhead doors at the garage complex at a cost of $1,853. 

 
� Purchased a Gravely mower at a cost of $7,146. 

 
� Purchased a new TurboWay cover for the ADA passenger ramp at a cost of $780. 

 
� Installed new overhead door for Building 120 @ 102 W. Aeronca at a cost of $3,530. 

 
� Horizon Air commences Q-400 air service on October 27 and Port Commissioner Schneidmiller 

participates in Chamber of Commerce Air Coalition. 
 

� Successfully completed Part 139 certification inspection by the FAA. 

 


